
 
Bledlow Ridge - Spring Term 2020 

After School Football Club 
Years 1 - 4 

Dear Parent 
 

We have had a great term of Football and we are all set to continue for the spring term. 
The After School Club will be FUN based sessions, working on various techniques in football. The sessions will 
change each week and will be about learning to love being active and having fun with friends whilst learning new 
skills and techniques with good quality coaching from qualified, DBS checked coaches.  
The After School Club will run each week on the school field and will last for 1 hour.  The sessions are open to both 
boys and girls. All footballers will be required to wear the correct footwear, trainers or boots and a football or PE 
Kit. We recommend footballers to wear shin pads at all times.  
If for any reason your child cannot make a session, please let us know before the session starts via text or email.  
 

Football Sessions (Year 1 – 4) 
Monday  3.15pm – 4.15pm 

13th January – 30th March 2020 
Cost £77 (11 weeks) 

 
HOW TO BOOK: 
 
Please go online to the following link and click on your school logo and follow the instructions: 
 
www.romarsports.com/Schools/School-Clubs 
 
Please note unless your footballer is booked through our booking system, they will not have a place 
booked on the session! You will receive a confirmation email. Please note Early Booking is essential as 
places will be limited and it will be on a first come first served basis. 
 

Polite notice 
 
We hope your child is enjoying their Romar Sports experience.  It is our aim to offer a professionally run service overseen by Simon and Andy, with the 
support of our fantastic coaches providing quality, safe and fun coaching for your children.  
  
Your custom and continuing support is very important to us so we need to advise you that as of 2020 our prices will be increasing. 
  
We are VAT registered and so far we have absorbed the extra VAT costs to the business without this being reflected in the price of your sessions. 
However, from 2020 our prices will need to increase as shown in the booking information. This has been a very difficult communication for us to write 
as we appreciate nobody likes cost increases. 
 
We thank you for your understanding and continue support and we look forward to coaching your children in 2020 and beyond.  If you would like to 
discuss, please contact us. 
 

Kind regards, The Coaches 
 

For all our latest news, offers, competitions, holiday camp information plus much more please follow us on Facebook 
@romarsports or checkout our website, www.romarsports.com 

 
 


